ST. ANNE'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL FOR GIRLS Q
Act justly, love tenderly, walk humbly with your God

March 2023,

Dear Parents & Carers,

As we come to the final months of Year 11, we are pleased to tell you about our End of KS4 Celebrations:

e Yearbook & Leavers Hoodies
e Prom

We now have teams of students working to organise the Yearbook & Leavers Hoodies, as well as Prom
Commiftee to supporting the event planning.

When logging in to Parent Pay you will find two items available, Yr 11 Yearbook & Hoodie & Prom 2023.

e Yearbook: £11. This will feature individual photos of all students, trips, events, and memorable
moments from your daughter’s time at St. Anne’s Catholic High School for Girls.

e Leavers Hoodies: £19 each. They come in a variety of colours. Each varsity style hoodie has a small
design on the front with the words ‘St. Anne’s Class of 2023’ and a larger printed design on the back,
including the name of every Year 11 student in the cohort.

These are listed together in ParentPay and you can choose to purchase one or both.

Our Prom with St. Ignatius College will provide a fantastic opportunity for both Year 11 students to celebrate
their end of Key Stage 4 and all the hard work they have put in over what has been a few pressure-filled
years. It is also a great chance for students to celebrate together one last time before embarking upon their
chosen Post-16 plans. The event will take place on Thursday 29t June 2022, from 6.00 — 10.00pm and will be
held at Ark Royal Venue, Lea Valley Leisure Complex, Meridian Way, Lower Edmonton, N9 OAR.

e Prom: £40.00. This cost covers the venue hire, decorations, catering, Photo Booth, Sweet treats, a DJ
and much more. If you would like your daughter to aftend, a £20.00 non-refundable deposit will need
to be paid by Friday 21 April 2023 to secure her place.

The Deadline for final payments for all the above is Friday 19 May 2023. Further information on all of these will
be shared with students in school and via teams.

If you have any questions, or queries please do not hesitate to get in touch

Many Thanks,
Miss M-C Geraci Miss M Labonne
Marketing & Special Projects Officer Year 11 Learning Support Co-ordinator

GeraciM@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs E. Loveland BA (Hons). NPQH

Upper School: Oakthorpe Road, Palmers Green, London N13 5TY  Tel: 020 8886 2165 Fax: 020 8886 6552 Of;%(e’a
Lower School: 50 London Road, Enfield, EN2 6EL Tel: 020 8366 0514 Fax: 020 8366 1168
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